
Attachment 1 
2020-2021 Ombudsperson Report 

 
August 2021 
To: Faculty Senate  
From: University Ombudspersons  
 
Tara Coleman  
Anne Phillips  
Andrew Smith  
 
Re: 2020-2021 Annual Reports  
 
This report represents the activities of the K-State Ombudspersons from mid-August 2020 to late July 
2021. The information provided comes from three ombudspersons. Our activities have been combined to 
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